## **Good Morning FMS!**

- Today is Tuesday, March 12th, a Day 2 on your schedule
- At this time, please stand for a moment of silence.
- Please join me for the pledge to the flag.

"I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Nation under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all".

SAIS will be held in the cafeteria.

Lunch Change for today: No Tacos Today. We have chicken sandwiches, cheese stuffed breadsticks, sweet that chili chicken, buffalo chicken mac n cheese and bbq pork nachos.

The character trait for March is integrity. I can do what is right and not give in to peer pressure.

Attention 7th & 8th Grade Girls Lacrosse players: There will be an informational meeting Today, March 12th in the cafeteria from 6-6:30pm.

GSA will be meeting next Wednesday March 13th at 2:30 in room 249. Hope to see you there!

The next Be You meeting will be today, March 12th. The meeting will take place in room 107, after school. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Blind or Mrs. Stewart.

The next meeting of Brain Games will take place in Room 155 after school tomorrow March 13th! See you there!

Attention all Modified boys and girls track team members: A mandatory meeting will take place in the cafeteria right after school until 3:00 PM on March 21st. Please arrange for transportation home.

Attention all 6th and 7th grade students who turned in interest forms for Advanced ELA and Science classes will be taking an assessment in the cafeteria during Periods 11 and 12. Please wait to go to the cafeteria until you are told to do so on the announcements during the beginning of 11th period. You should only be bringing something to write with, all other belongings must be put in your locker.

March is Women's History Month: Antonia Novello was born in 1944 in Puerto Rico. After attending college in P.R., she moved to the U.S. to attend medical school. In 1990 she was appointed as the first woman and the first Hispanic to ever serve as Surgeon General of the USA

Attention Students: The TV's in the cafeteria during lunches also show the daily announcements! Be sure to keep an eye out for upcoming club meeting dates there as well.

Yearbooks are still on sale! They can be purchased for \$40.00 by going to the link on the FMS website. Don't miss out on the memories! The last day to order a yearbook is April 30th.

Attention 7th and 8th Grade Baseball Players: Tryouts for this year's Modified Baseball Teams will be held on Monday, March 18th in the Middle School Gym. The schedule has been emailed to parents who signed up in family ID. There is also a schedule Posted on Coach Stroud's door (Room 243). Please check to see locations and times!

MONDAY MILES WALKING CLUB here at FMS will be starting soon. Applications and information are available outside room 110 and 111.

At dismissal, all students need to get on their bus immediately. The past few days buses have been late getting out. If you stop to talk to your friends and are not going straight to your bus, the bus will leave without you.